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 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Blaine A. Griffin, Chair 

Committee of the Whole 
 
Michael D. Polensek, Chair 
Safety Committee 
 

FROM:  Karrie D. Howard, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT:  Ord. No. 792-2023 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to employ one or 

more professional consultants to provide software, equipment, installation, 
integration, and training for an alerting system for the Division of Fire, 
Department of Public Safety, for a term of one year, with two one-year 
options to renew, exercisable by the Department of Public Safety 

 
DATE:  August 16, 2023 
  

 
Ordinance No. 792-2023, if passed by Council, would authorize the Director of Public 
Safety to employ one or more professional consultants to provide software, equipment, 
installation, integration, and training for an alerting system for the Division of Fire, 
Department of Public Safety, for a term of one year, with two one-year options to renew, 
exercisable by the Department of Public Safety. 
 
This legislation will authorize the Division of Fire to purchase an alerting system for the 
Division of Fire.  The new alerting system will be fully digital and integrate with the City’s 
emergency response systems. 
 
The Alerting System in the amount of $400,000 will be funded through a general 
obligation bonds capital project. 
 


